Nadj1 Remer

I urge you to reject the proposed air pollution permit for the Copper World Mine. As it is currently
drafted. The proposed permit does not insure the mine protects our air or environment. It gives the
mine freedom to pollute.

I am especially concerned that the permit contains the following deficiencies:

It exempts the mine from compliance during malfunctions, startups and shutdowns.

It fails to require actual monitoring of emissions from all sources.

It lacks specific terms and conditions to ensure the enforceability of all emissions limits

It inappropriately classifies certain emissions sources

It doesnt make sure Copper World fully protects the air we breath.

For these reasons I ask you to deny the permit application.

Thank you for representing the residence of southern Arizona. We rely on you to protect us and
future generations.



